The Swedish currency (SEK) still weakened in relation to the Kenyan Shilling
Hello!

In September we sent out an appeal for extra contributions to the school as the diluted exchange rate of the SEK has seriously affected our economy for the worse. Some members have made us aware that the letter had a tone of request for a one-time extra donation. Such contributions are of course always welcome, but the problem with the exchange rate remains and has increased further. Since April 2014 the Swedish crown has lost around 20% of its value in relation to the USD, and the Kenyan Shilling follows essentially the USD.

The Society therefore appeal to you to increase your contributions to the school by 15 to 20 %, if possible. We understand that many of you may not be in an economic position to make such an increase, but we still ask you kindly to consider it.

In case you don't have the possibility to increase your monthly contributions, there are several other things you can do to help the school. To make your friends and acquaintances aware of the work in the school and hopefully engage more members is also important. It may sometimes be easier to get occasional donations or gifts for a special purpose. Right now at the beginning of the semester the schools costs are especially high for uniforms and books among other things. We also try to buy larger quantities of foodstuff when prices are lower.

As examples: A complete school uniform for one child costs SEK 120, books and utensils SEK 150 and food SEK 200 per semester.

We also wish to remind you of the Society's plusgiro account nr 176264-0 and bank giro account nr 5734-8534.

Thanks in advance

For The Kisumu Society

Bitte Brask o Erik Källström 
